בם"ד, ד' תשרי תשפ"א 22 מפממבר 2020 מדינת ישראל משרד החינוך מינחל החינוך הדתי



מפגשי במ"ה בשפות



Dear Parents,

Covid-19 has presented us all with a wide variety of challenges in the areas of health, finances, education and culture. As new Olim your challenges are even greater.

When the year began, your children were hopefully attending school in person according to the "new normal" in Israel and your family might have been starting to settle into some semblance of a routine. With the increasing nationwide infection rates, the government has shut down the school system and your children are now learning from home. Perhaps you're feeling apprehensive and concerned? Wondering how you can help your children learn and thrive as new olim in this new and uncertain situation?

You are invited to a Zoom meeting <u>in English</u> with the educational staff of "Chemed", the National-Religious education system in Israel, to discuss these questions and concerns. At this meeting you will receive practical advice from veteran staff with years of experience integrating new olim in the educational system. You will gain a better understanding of the Israeli school system and tools to help your children succeed as new olim, cope with distance learning, and deal with the social

challenges that come with making aliyah during this "new normal".

The meeting will take play on Tuesday, September 29 at 8 P.M. Preregistration is required at the following link: קישור לרישום

Wishing you and your families a productive, meaningful, and sweet new year! May you be signed and sealed in the Book of Life!

"Chemed" Immigration Absorption Team